
 

 
 

Preschool and Benavides STEAM Academy –  

In District Transportation Services Bid#2021-9 

ADDENDUM #2 – Issued 4/15/2021 

 

The questions/comments outlined below were received. The answers are shown below in italics. 

 

1. Will any wheelchair lift buses be needed for this contract?  

Currently there are currently no wheelchair lift buses utilized, this could always change in the 

future. 

 

2. Can we receive a copy of the current contract pricing? 

 

Invoicing for November 2019-January 202o is available on the district’s bidding website located at 

https://www.d131.org/business-office/bidding/ . 

 

3. Can we receive a copy of the current invoicing for these two segments of work? 

 

Invoicing for November 2019-January 202o is available on the district’s bidding website located at 

https://www.d131.org/business-office/bidding/ . 

 

4. Will route counts change? If so, will there be room for renegotiations at that point? 

 

We do not anticipate route count changes however we hope to return to full in person instruction 

for the 2021-2022 school year.  With that said, please reference Page 34 in the bid specifications 

regarding the School Districts right to adjust routes based on needs.   

 

5. Are current routes intermixed with special education students? 

 

No, there are currently no special education students intermixed with the routes.  
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